
 
 

Southwestern Travis County Groundwater Conservation District 
Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed Amendments to District Rules and Fee Schedule 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Southwestern Travis County Groundwater 
Conservation District (“District”) will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, November 29, 2023, 
at 9:30 a.m. at 8656 W Highway 71, Building A, Suite 224, Austin, TX 78735 to discuss, consider, 
receive public comment, and potentially act on proposed amendments to the District’s rules and 
fee schedule. The proposed amendments include changes to fees charged for groundwater exported 
outside the District. 
 
All interested members of the public are invited to participate and comment on the proposal. 
Comments may be submitted verbally during the hearing or in writing by mail to: SWTCGCD, 
P.O. Box 340595, Austin, TX 78734. Written comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. the day 
before the hearing. The proposed amendments can be viewed on the District’s website at 
www.swtcgcd.com. For additional information, please contact the District at 512-276-2875. 


